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Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are very excited to be able to celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 3rd March 2022. World 

Book Day is a fantastic opportunity to create enthusiasm for reading and inspire our children to 

become writers themselves.  

On Thursday 3rd March 2022, children may come to school in non-uniform clothes, which can be 

inspired by a character from a book if they wish. Some examples of this could include: wearing a hat 

decorated with items from the book; wearing a t-shirt decorated with characters from the book or 

carrying an item from the book. Further examples can be found on the next page. 

On World Book Day, children will be participating in reading inspired activities. It would be fantastic 

if the children could bring in their favourite book to share with their class! 

Children will also receive a £1 book voucher on the day, to take home and spend in participating 

World Book Day shops.  Visit the World Book Day website for information about how to spend the 

World Book Day voucher, how to enter competitions and how to celebrate reading at home: 

http://www.worldbookday.com/ 

Thank you for your support in helping to make our school an enthusiastic community of readers! 

 

 

Miss A Verma  

English Subject Leader 
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